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Date: Thursday, March 13, 2025 12:27:25 PM

I’m a resident of Douglas, 39 Ellis St unit 1.
I’m emailing you to amend the Douglas food truck ordinance to be aligned with Saugatuck’s
food truck ordinance. I firmly believe it would be good for local businesses, residents and the
multitude of visitors we entertain each year. 

Thank you 
Flip Mulliner
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